
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Second service will  

be live @11:00 a.m. 

Facebook.com/cocep 
 

 

The First Church of Christ 
20 W. Martin St., East Palestine, OH. 44413 

 

Phone: 330-426-9687             Fax: 330-426-6271 

Email: info@cocep.org            Website:  www.cocep.org 

Robert Helbeck - Minister             Chad Conard - Associate Minister  

Jonathan Davis – AVI Director         Ryan Flowers – Assoc. Min./Youth 

Sue Libert - Secretary             Mandy Hamrick - Custodian 
  

 

Today, October 3, 2021 
 

Traditional Service 8:45-9:45  
Nursery (CW-7) and Pre-K Class (CW-4)  

are open and available for use by families. 
 

Bible Study 10:00-10:45 

Nursery  (CW-7): Sam/Heather Berresford 

Pre-K   (CW-3): Ryan Flowers  

K-4th   (CW-2): James/Sonia Hillyer 

5th-8th  (CW-3): Deb Raley 
 

Contemporary Service 11:00-12:00 

Nursery (CW-7): Carol McKim 

Pre-K (CW-3): Misty Kalcevic/Connie Rager 

Junior Church K-6th (YC-1): Ryan Flowers 
 

 

Sunday Attendance 9/26/2021 

Traditional                                                       84      

Contemporary            63      

Total           147 
 

 

Wednesday Attendance 9/29/2021 

Adult 21                 Youth 25                 Total 46 
 

 

Stewardship: 9/26/2021    
 

Budgeted Giving: 

Weekly amount needed 

to meet the budget:                      $5,245.63 

Weekly amount received 

towards budget:           $8,188.45 

Yearly amount needed:      $205,550.67 

Yearly amount received:     $209,704.60 

 

 
 

This Week’s Schedule 

 
 

Wednesday 
 

7:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

Youth Groups 

Activities and Lesson 

in the Youth Center 
 

K-4th grade (YC-2) 

Ryan Flowers 
 

5th-8th grade (YC-1) 

Nick Ellefson 
 

      - Adult Bible Study 

      - Ladies’ Class 
 

 

Saturday: 
6:30 a.m. 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

followed by breakfast  

 
 

   
 

   
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Join us next week as Chad concludes his sermon series, to dive 

deeper into the life of the Prodigal Son and explores how to 

make our AHA moments last. 

October 10th: Immediate Action 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                      

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                     
 
 
 

 

The ladies of the church will be collecting hats, scarves, gloves, 
mittens & socks during the month of October. These items are 
collected and given to Social Concern to distribute to those in 
need of them in our community.  If you would like to donate any 
items, a designated container has been placed by the bulletin 
boards.  Thank you. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

  

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

2021 “Walk for Life” 
 

This Saturday, October 9th  

9:15 – 12:30 p.m. 

Lake Mount Church of Christ 

New Waterford, OH 

Registration: 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. 

 Join Heartbeat as they share the hope and love of Christ so 

effectively that every woman is empowered to choose life. 

Registration forms and sponsor sheets for this event are 

available at the Welcome Center. 

 

 

Winter Items Collection 
for Social Concern 

 

October 3rd through October 31st 
Hats, scarves, gloves, mittens & socks 

 



 

 

              
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER… 
Our country & its leaders; our military;  

first responders; law enforcement 

officers; shut-ins; kids in school & 

college; and those affected by Covid. 
 

Our Military and civilians in Afghanistan 
and their families. 
 

Bill Smiley is at home recovering from 
surgery. 
 

Unspoken Request for peace of mind. 
 

Larry Munyon is at home. 
 

Richard Stankiewicz found out that his 
throat cancer has spread to his brain.  
(Friend of Adam & Elaine Emanuel) 
 

Unspoken Request for depression and 
anxiety. 
 

Danny Gorby has two arterial blockages. 

A procedure to put in stents had to be 
stopped as he had three stroke events.  
He still needs stents soon.  He is on 
medication and limited activity for now.  
(Darlene Riley’s brother) 
 

Kevin Howard His surgery was canceled, 
and he will begin chemotherapy instead.   
(Family of Scott and Joyce Harris) 
 

 

Judy Allison started chemotherapy this 
past week. (Family of Scott and Joyce 
Harris) 
 

John was taken to a Pittsburgh Hospital 
recently with covid.  He had to have 
surgery so they could get oxygen into him.  
(Friend of Cheryl & Bill McIntosh)  
 

Mason Haldiman is at home recovering 

from a fractured skull and a concussion.  
(Mandy Hamrick’s son)  
 

Hudson Adams is at home after being 

hospitalized last week with pneumonia 
and RSV.  (Jason and Taylor Adams 
son)  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

ATTENTION 
 

If you have rented Century 
Hall recently or you reserved 
it for the near future and 
have not paid your rental fee 
yet, please do so ASAP.   
We don’t put events on the 
calendar until fees are paid.  

Thank you. 

Memorial 
 

A memorial for Esther Scott 
will be held this Friday, Oct. 8th 
at 5:00 p.m. here at the church, 
with a dinner following. 

9/27  Mandy Hamrick 
10/4  Rhys Conard 
10/6  Marley Haldiman 
10/7  Amy Crowe 
10/8  Sue Libert 
10/9  Linda Johnson 
            Ellen Hartman 
 
 
 
 
 
10/4  Frank & Deb Satterfield 
10/5  Alex & Sara Duncan 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Long-Term Prayer List 
Please pray for our shut-ins, those with long-term illnesses, friends, 
those serving in the military, our first responders, our country, our 
school kids & Unspoken Requests, Dawn Frazier, Albert Kincaid, 
Braxton Feezle, Kim Guy, Larry Munyon, Chris & Molly Prenatt, 
Nancy Vega, JoAnn Weaver, Rich Hoon, Vickey Feezle, Charles 
Ellefson, Sr., Jeremy Roush, Cheryl Roush, Karen Baker, Hunter 
Knowlton, Shane Brubaker, Sandy Conner, Butch Libert, Mark Libert, 
Bailie Zilli, Jim Conkle, Bill Conkle, Larry Hoover, Marge Lewis, John 
Winter, Ken Smith, Carol Gorby, Freddie Leksell,  SheaLee Mitchell, 
Samantha Magness, Lucas Doll, Jim Looman, Larry Henry, Sam Chick, 
Tab Bezdek, Ashley Canschat & Joann May.  Your prayers and cards 
are appreciated.   
 

Please Note:  We like to keep our long-term prayer list as current 
as possible.   If there is anyone you would like removed from this list 
or added to it, please specify this on a “View from the Pew” card 
located on the back of the pews.  Please place the cards in the 
offering box located behind the glass in the auditorium. 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME 
Guests, we are happy to have you worshipping with us this morning. 
In order to minister to you more personally, we welcome any 
information you would like to share on the “View from the Pew” 
card, found on the back of the pew in front of you. Please take a 
moment and stop at the Welcome Center before you leave. It is 
located by the parking lot entrance. 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Please take a moment before the Worship Service (each Sunday) to 
sign the attendance sheets available in each pew and be sure to add 
your phone number. Those of you sitting at the end of the pews 
should pass the attendance sheets down your row. 
 

 

ONLINE GIVING 
                       Just go to cocep.churchcenteronline.com. enter the  
                       amount you would like to give and your email.  Enter   
                       your debit /credit card number, expiration date and 
                       the CVC code (the 3 digit- code on the back of the card).  
You will receive confirmation of your gift within a few minutes. 
 


